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NOTICE

(Consideration of supplementary information on the Comprehensive Strategic Plan of the Organization – Multidimensional Security Pillar) 

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, wishes to announce that, as agreed at its last meeting, the Committee will hold an informal meeting on Wednesday, February 21, 2018, at 2:30 p.m. in the Gabriela Mistral Room to consider different aspects of the updated supplementary information on the Comprehensive Strategic Plan of the Organization (Multidimensional Security Pillar) (document CP/CSH-1820/17 rev. 2) presented by the Secretariat in accordance with resolution AG/RES. 1 (LI-E/16).
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